
November 14, 2016

GradyMinor - Sharon Umpenhour

7576 Immokalee RD
Email:  sumpenhour@gradyminor.com

RE: PL20160001985
Cleary RPUD

A sufficiency review of the submittal package for the above referenced project
indicates the following items are deficient.  These items were checked on your
pre-application notes and will need to be submitted as soon as possible so that
we may continue to process your application:

 Property Owners List
 Architectural Rendering

If you have any questions regarding the above comments, please contact me at
Phone: (239) 252-1036.

Thank you,
Evelyn Trimino
Client Services


